
 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
4 October 2021 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
E-scooters 
 
We have received a report from a member of the public regarding e-scooters (electronic scooters) 
being used by our students as a means of transport to and from school.   
 
We would like to remind all parents and carers that it is illegal, and potentially extremely dangerous, 
to use e-scooters on public roads or pathways.  Students must not be travelling to or from school  
using e-scooters.  
 
Further information on road safety can be found at https://www.think.gov.uk/.  
 
Thank you for your co-operation. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 

 
Mr C. Love 
Assistant Headteacher 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://www.think.gov.uk/

